
         

NOTICE OF 

PUBLIC HEARING 
The Board of Selectmen will be holding a 

Public Hearing on the acceptance of funds for 

the American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) on 

behalf of the Town of Waterville Valley. 

 

Wednesday, October 13, 2021 

3:00 pm 

 
Or YouTube Live Stream at 

https://www.youtube.com/user/WVTOWNNH 

 

 

If you have a question or problems with your connection  

to our livestream broadcast, please call (603) 236-4730 for assistance. 

https://www.youtube.com/user/WVTOWNNH

